
 

 
FORD COUNTY BOARD SPECIFICALLY 

SHERIFF & PROPERTY COMMITTEE MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 3, 2024 

 
 
The Sheriff and Property Committee met in the Sheriff’s Boardroom at the Jail on Wednesday,  
January 3, 2024, at 9:00 A.M.  Roll Call showed the following in attendance:  Mr. McQuinn, Mrs. A. 
Ihrke, Mrs. Smith and Mrs. Mussman.  Also in attendance were Sheriff Johnson and Clerk & 
Recorder Frederick.  Mr. Ferguson was not present. 
 
Mrs. Smith made the motion to approve the Agenda.  Mrs. A. Ihrke seconded it.  

   Voice Vote – Carried 
 
Mrs. A. Ihrke made the motion to add one bill from Metro for $895.00 and then she motioned that 
all submitted claims be recommended to the full board for payment.  Mrs. Smith seconded it.    
            Roll Call – Unanimous  
  
Coroner Roderick was not present the committee briefly went through his monthly report. 
 
Sheriff Johnson went through his monthly report.  Sheriff spoke on the need to replace some of the 
cell windows, prices for radios, the Clerk & Recorder’s basement window replacement and 
securing the storage of the new election equipment.  After discussion, the committee asked Sheriff 
Johnson to attend the Finance committee meeting and speak on the replacement of the cell 
windows.  Sheriff also spoke briefly on equipping a used squad for the EMA/County Board to use 
and getting the grinder replaced. 
 
There was a brief discussion on the FOP contract. 
 
For a Safety Report, Sheriff Johnson updated the committee on security projects for the Courthouse. 
 
 
Mrs. Smith moved to adjourn.  Mrs. A. Ihrke seconded it.                                     Voice Vote – Carried  
Meeting was adjourned at 9:53 A.M. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Amy Frederick 
Ford County Clerk & Recorder 


